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I support and endorse the evidence which has been submitted by "CowfoldvRampion" who have been acting on behalf of
our local community, and also our local Parish Council in their objections to the proposed development as detailed in the
council meeting on 26th Feb.
The main objections I have relate to the destruction of habitat and associated wildlife in this proposed site. The fact that
road access is
off the very busy two-lane A272 onto very narrow minor roads which were not constructed for large vehicles. There is little
remaining of
traditional rural countryside in this part of Mid Sussex and should be valued as such. These are the main reasons for my
opposition.


